
Hello, 
  
The below Motion was debated and passed at the Lucan Area Committee Meeting yesterday. 
  
                "That this Area Committee calls on the Chief Executive to examine the 
feasibility of reopening the historic pedestrian tunnel running from the 
grounds of the Spa Hotel Lucan through to Lucan Demesne (reportedly 
blocked-up but not destroyed during construction of the N4 Lucan bypass) so 
as connect the hotel complex and the Demesne, making it more accessible 
for visitors." 
  
I responded to the Motion and agreed to write to the TII for a response. 
I understand that the tunnel was not extended when the N4 was widened. 
  
Could you please refer to the relevant person for a formal response to the Area Committee? 
  
  
Regards, 
  
Michael McAdam | Chartered Engineer | 
Senior Engineer | 
Road Design & Construction, Projects| 
Land Use Planning and Transportation (LUPT)| South Dublin County Council |  
County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24, D24 YNN5| 
  
Email: mmcadam@sdublincoco.ie 
Mobile: +353 86 6002733 
Phone: +353 1 414 9003 
  
LUPT is committed to the Council’s Customer Service Action Plan and Citizen’s Charter for a standard of 
excellence in public service. 
  
Personal Data Privacy Rights: In order to provide the most effective and targeted range of services to meet the needs of the 
citizens, communities and businesses of South Dublin County and to comply with regulatory or legislative requirements we will 
be required to collect, process and use certain types of information about people and organisations. This may include ‘personal 
data’ as defined by the Data Protection Acts and by the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and may relate to current, 
past and future service users.  
To learn more about the Council’s personal data privacy commitment please see our Personal Data Privacy Statement 
 
 


